
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Weekly Schedule Times Mass and/or other 

Sunday  
17th July 

10:00am 
12.00pm 

Mass 
Mass (Live-streamed on Facebook) 

Monday  
18th July 

 

9.00am 
 

9.30am 

Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament and Rosary  

Mass 

Tuesday  
19th July 

9.00am 
9:30am 

Rosary 
Mass 

Wednesday  
20th July 

9.00am 
 

9.30am 

Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament and Rosary  

Mass 

Thursday  
21st July 

 

9:00am 
9.30am 
6.30pm 
7.00pm 

Rosary 
Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Mass 

Friday  
22nd July 

St Mary Magdalene 

9.00am 
 

9.30am 

Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament and Rosary  

Mass 

Saturday 
23rd July 

St Bridget of 
Sweden 

9:30am 
 
 

4.30pm 

Mass 
 
 

Vigil Mass 

St. Teresa’s R.C. Church 
 

Address: Benford Avenue, Newarthill, ML1 5BE 
Telephone: 01698 832920 
Email: stteresa@rcdom.org.uk 
Parish website: www.stteresa-newarthill.org.uk 
Facebook: St Teresa's Church, Newarthill 
Parish Priest: Rev. Kevin Lawrie  
A Scottish Registered Charity No. 11041 

SIXTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
Year C – 17th July 2022 

KINDLY REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
All the Sick especially: Fernando M. A. Menoscal, 

Orla Rose McMullen. 
Deaths: Ian Masson; Betty O’Hagon. 

Months Mind: Robert Chambers; Noreen Rafferty; Nicola Cairns. 
Anniversaries/Remembrances: John Collumb; Molly Collumb; 

Jimmy & Margaret Mullen; Ian Cadden; John Cullion (Jnr);  
Richard & Anne McGhee; Janet & Donald Chalmers; Jean Robertson.   

 

 
POPE FRANCIS’ MONTHLY PRAYER INTENTION - July: 

For the elderly 
We pray for the elderly, who represent the roots and memory of a people; 
may their experience and wisdom help young people to look towards the 
future with hope and responsibility. 

 
 

Children’s Liturgy and Sheets for Children 
Children’s Liturgy will be back after the schools’ summer holidays. Thank you to 
all those who have helped with the Children’s liturgy up until now. It would be 
greatly appreciated if more volunteers would come forward to assist with the 
Children’s Liturgy. Please consider volunteering and let Fr Kevin know if you 
would like to do so. 
In the meantime, all during the summer, the sheets – Look and Ichthus, for the 
children, continue to be available.  

 
 
 

Off until after schools’ summer holidays 

http://www.stteresa-newarthill.org.uk/


 

 

 

Confessions 
Confessions this week, continuing to take place in the Sacristy, will be 
available on Thursday between 6.30pm and 6.55pm - before the 
7.00pm Mass and after the 9.30am Mass on Saturday.  

Parish Social Event(s) 
As noted in previous bulletins, the following event has been arranged 
in the Parish: 

Saturday 10th September 2022, evening with live band, BYOB 
and snacks – Tickets £5. 

Further information regarding tickets and so on will be made in due 
course. All monies raised from all the events will go towards Parish 
Funds. Thank you once again for all your support. 

Gift Aid Monies from HMRC 
The parish received a total of £9899.11 last week from HMRC. Thank 
you once again to all those who allow the Parish to claim Gift Aid from 
their Weekly Offertory and other Collections. If anyone would like to 
become a member of the Gift Aid Scheme for the Parish then please 
speak with Monica at the Parish Stall or Fr Kevin. 

Holy Ghost Fathers Annual Draw 
Raffle tickets continue to be available at the entrance to the Church for 
the Annual Draw 2022 being run by The Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers 
based in Carfin.   

World Day of Prayer for Grandparents and the Elderly 
The second World Day for Grandparents and the Elderly will take place 
next Sunday – 24th July. This is a day, started by Pope Francis in 2021, 
when we are asked to remember and be with all grandparents and 
elderly people, especially mindful of those who live on their own.   
Here at St Teresa’s, we will especially remember and pray for all 
grandparents and the Elderly at the 10.00am Mass on Sunday.  

Pro-Life Vigils in Scotland 
As you may have seen on television and social media, a MSP – Gillian 
Mackay has proposed a bill to bring in buffer zones around facilities 
that provide abortion in Scotland. A public consultation has been 
launched on the bill. Information has been received from the Society 
for the Protection of Unborn Children (SPUC) encouraging as many 
people as possible to respond to this consultation. A poster is on 
display at the entrance to the Church and a weblink is available: 
www.spuc.org.uk/scottishbufferzonesconsultation 
Copiers of SPUC guide to responding to the consultation are also 
available at the entrance to the Church. 
   
 

Thank you – Eddie McLaughlin 
After many years Eddie McLaughlin who has been opening and closing 
the Church every day for Mass and other Services as well as 
undertaking the roles of Sacristan and Altar Server has decided to retire. 
On behalf of the parishioners, priests and all who have attended St 
Teresa’s over the years we thank Eddie so much for all that he has 
done. We wish him well and look forward to continuing to see him being 
part of the Parish Community here at St Teresa’s. 

Fr Kevin thanks 
Fr Kevin thanks The Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers from Carfin for 
supplying for him whilst he was in Lourdes and for providing the 
unplanned cover last weekend. Also, to Deacon Jim Aitken for 
celebrating the two baptisms last Sunday. 

Hire of Parish Hall 
To hire the Parish Hall please contact Joe Mullen on 01698 860015. 

Scottish Catholic Magazine 
The next edition of the Scottish Catholic Magazine will be available next 
weekend – 23rd/24th July, from the Parish Stall, priced at £2. 

Sea Sunday 
Last Sunday – 10th July was Sea Sunday, a day when we were asked 
to support the work of Stella Maris the maritime agency of the Catholic 
Church.  
Stella Maris provide the following information - “Seafarers and fishers 
play a vital role in all of our lives, but they often work in difficult, 
hazardous conditions. In the last year, more crews have been 
abandoned by their employers than ever before. Many are still being 
denied the right to leave their ships for even a short break away from 
the relentless noise and pressure onboard. Many are reporting more 
stress and poorer mental health.  
Sea Sunday is when the Church prays for all those who live and work 
at sea. Your support will make a big difference to seafarers and fishers 
in need. You can donate in church, by visiting 
www.stellamaris.org.uk/donate, or by texting ‘SEA’ to 70460 to donate 
£5. This collection is vital to enable Stella Maris to continue its important 
work, so please give generously. Thank you.” 
See posters and Gift Aid envelopes at the entrance of the Church. 
As Fr Kevin was delayed in returning to the Parish last weekend from 
Lourdes the collection as part of Sea Sunday was not taken up. 
Therefore, the collection will now be taken up next weekend – 23rd/24th 
July. Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
 

http://www.spuc.org.uk/scottishbufferzonesconsultation

